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Dear Sarah Rothenfluch,

On behalf of the students, faculty and administration of Columbia Journalism School,
we thank you sincerely for participating in Career Expo 2015. We hope you found the
event a satisfying and worthwhile commitment of your time. The Class of 2015
greatly appreciated your support and had high praise for the expertise you shared.

Expo 2015  was the largest in our history: 144 companies sent nearly 300 newsroom
professionals to interview our students. For the third year in a row, Lerner Hall was
filled to capacity. 

We've already begun planning for next year’s event so save the date: Saturday, April
2, 2016. If you plan to attend, please mark your calendars.

If you have any feedback about the Expo, please be in touch. We are eager to
continue to refine the event to best serve your needs.

As always, if any jobs, internships or freelance positions open up in your newsroom
in the coming year, please take advantage of our JobNews website. The service is
free and password-protected, which means your postings will target a cohort of
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12,000 Journalism School alumni and students who have the experience and cutting
edge skills you’re seeking.  We also welcome you to visit us any time to meet with
students and solicit candidates.

Again, thank you very much for your interest and support of our students and
journalism education.

Sincerely,
Julie Hartenstein
Associate Dean, Career Services
jh548@columbia.edu 212-854-9198

And the entire Career Services team:
Gina Boubion, Associate Director
Anusha Shrivastava, Assistant Director
Elena Cabral, Assistant Director, Student Affairs
Izabela Rutkowski, Program Manager
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